
Town of Georgina

Waterfront Parks 
Master Plan
The Town of Georgina is preparing a Waterfront 
Parks Master Plan to establish a vision and 
framework for implementation and direction for 
operations and management for Georgina’s 
waterfront parks. The second part of the Master 
Plan is underway focusing on:

•	 Adeline Park
•	 Young’s Harbour
•	 Glenwoods Park 
•	 Maskinonge River
•	 Claredon Beach Park 
•	 Rayners Park 
•	 North Gwillimbury Park
•	 Willow Wharf Park 
•	 Riverview Park
•	 Corner Park 
•	 Pefferlaw Dam Conservation Area
•	 Waterfront road ends

The Planning Partnership, consultants 
specializing in landscape architecture, planning 
and urban design, are leading the Master 
Plan in association with specialists in coastal 
engineering, tourism and environmental 
analysis and the Town staff team.

The team is seeking input on ideas we are 
exploring for the sites. 

The Planning Partnership has organized two virtual 
meetings to discuss ideas being explored for the 
parks and road ends. Please join the session that best 
suits your schedule.

Each meeting will begin with a presentation to share 
ideas being considered for each of the parks and 
parcels, followed by a conversation with all those 
joining the meeting.

Tuesday, November 29, 2022

2 pm to 3:30 pm

OR

6:30 pm to 8  pm	

To register, visit georgina.ca/WaterfrontParksPlan

A meeting link will be sent the day before the meeting. 

The virtual meetings will be recorded and posted to the 

The Town’s contacts for the Waterfront Parks Master Plan are: 
Bob Ferguson
Manager, Parks Development 
and Operations
905-955-7784  
bferguson@georgina.ca

Dan Buttineau
Director of Community Services
905-476-4301  
dbuttineau@georgina.ca


